I am honored to be the Principal at Eastside. It is evident that Eastside Elementary has a reputation of success and I look forward to being a part of that continuing legacy. My goal is to carry out the mission of our school and continue to raise the level of achievement in all classrooms. With the support of parents, teachers, and students working collaboratively together we will continue the tradition of success at Eastside.
 
As principal, the most important thing I do is to provide our students with the best teaching staff possible.  The teachers at Eastside are highly qualified and dedicated to the academic success of all students.  They diligently work to provide meaningful lessons that are based on the standards.  Our goal is to see that every child succeeds.  I am also committed to providing an atmosphere that is conductive to learning.  When students feel safe and secure they are better able to focus on learning.  It is my goal that everyone who enters the building will have a positive experience while they are here.
As a parent, you are a very important influence in your child's education.  I encourage you to stay in contact with your child's teacher to keep up with your child's academic progress.  In addition, your child's teacher will be happy to suggest ways you can reinforce your child's learning at home.  The student's academic performance is always increased when the teacher and parent work together. The ne Common Core curriculum is rigorous, so please make it a priority for your child to be here and on time each and every day.
We invite you to visit our school and check out the learning environment in regular classes, art classes, science lab classes, physical education classes, music classes, educational technology classes and the media center.  All of these combined with our highly qualified teachers and other staff members stretch learning and enhance the state and district Common Core curriculum that our children strive to master.
Eastside Elementary is a loving school and we strive to make a difference in each child’s life. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, concerns, or comments. It will be an exciting year! Thank you in advance for your support and encouragement as your child grows and learns at Eastside. I look forward to meeting each of you and your children throughout this year. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, concerns, or comments. It is going to be an exciting year full of learning!
Please continue to check out our website on a regular basis as it will be updated frequently.  I look forward to working together with you to make Eastside Elementary an exemplary school.





